

Paul Baumann Westminster Abbey Dean's Yard London SW1P 3PA United Kingdom

12.06.2024 No 9-7/742-1

Invitation to the Arvo Pärt Days

Dear Mr Paul Baumann,

It was a pleasure meeting you last November in London when we discussed the rich Estonian music scene and opportunities for collaboration between our two countries.

I would now like to take this opportunity and invite you to Estonia to experience this special and unique musical landscape at the festival dedicated to Arvo Pärt's music. The festival called 'Pärdi päevad' will take place from 2nd until 11th September in the capital Tallinn and across other Estonian cities.

Our Cultural Counsellor in London, Ms Marika Goldman would help you to coordinate your visit to Estonia.

Yours sincerely,

Heidy Purga

Minister

Tiina Tarkus +372 6282357 Tiina.Tarkus@kul.ee